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From: Peter Goodwin <peter.goodwin@nycominerals.com>
To: jwtighe@gw.dec.state.ny.us; rkdavies@gw.dec.state.ny.us
Date: 6/4/2013 6:56 PM
Subject: FW: Senate bill 4688

See below:  AFL-CIO support.  Good luck with the council!  Regards Peter

From: Mark Behan [mailto:mark.behan@behancom.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2013 6:04 PM
To: Peter Goodwin; Steele Rob; Mark Buckley; Dan Votraw; Susan Manning
Cc: Dan Fitzgerald; John Brodt
Subject: Fwd: Senate bill 4688

Dear Colleagues: See note below. USW is engaging the AFL-CIO in support of the land exchange.

Mark

Mark Behan
President

O: (518) 792-3856 ext. 112

Mark.Behan@behancom.com<mailto:XXXXX.XXXXX@behancom.com>
www.behancommunications.com<http://behancommunications.com/>

[cid:image001.png@01CE6155.3E743280]

<http://behancommunications.com/>
The information contained in this message is Privileged and Confidential and intended only for use by the 
individual named above. If you are not the intended recipient, or responsible for delivering this message 
to the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete it and notify me. 
Thank you.

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Hotchkiss, Frank" <fhotchkiss@usw.org<mailto:fhotchkiss@usw.org>>
Subject: Fw: Senate bill 4688
Date: June 4, 2013 5:39:26 PM EDT
To: "'mark.behan@behancom.com<mailto:mark.behan@behancom.com>'" 
<mark.behan@behancom.com<mailto:mark.behan@behancom.com>>

FYI

From: Ryan Delgado [mailto:rdelgado@nysaflcio.org]<mailto:[mailto:rdelgado@nysaflcio.org]>
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2013 05:00 PM
To: Hotchkiss, Frank
Subject: Re: Senate bill 4688
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We will get a letter out from Mario tomorrow.  I'll send you a copy as soon as it's done.

Ryan Delgado
Public Policy Director
New York State AFL-CIO

Follow the NYS AFL-CIO:
Facebook - NYAFLCIO<http://www.facebook.com/nyaflcio>
Twitter - @NYSAFLCIO<http://www.twitter.com/nysaflcio>

On Tue, Jun 4, 2013 at 12:36 PM, Hotchkiss, Frank <fhotchkiss@usw.org<mailto:fhotchkiss@usw.org>> 
wrote:

Ryan,

Attached is a copy of a letter the USW has sent to the Speakers office and all the Assembly members. It 
is important that we maintain this operation for the benefit of our members.  I have also spoken with Chris 
Ballantyne from the DEC regarding this issue.  As you may know his office has been working on this and 
they are in full support. If the Fed could engage on this it would be most helpful.  If you have any 
questions, please call, thanks.

Frank J. Hotchkiss
USW Staff Representative
305 Cayuga Rd., Suite 175
Cheektowaga, NY 14225
716 565-1720<tel:716%20565-1720> office
716 565-1727<tel:716%20565-1727> fax
716 432-6922<tel:716%20432-6922> cell




